
COMMUNITY	NOTICES	

Do	you	need	shoes?	
Glen	Eden	Intermediate	are	holding	a	massive	Second	Hand	Shoe	Sale	to	raise	
funds	for	World	Vision	and	the	40	hour	famine.		The	shoe	sale	will	be	held	at	the	
school	on	Saturday	the	17th	of	June	from	10am	to	2pm	(or	unGl	they	sell	out).	
	Please	help	support	this	iniGaGve	and	spread	the	news.		Anyone	is	welcome	to	pop	
in	and	pick	up	some	bargains	they	have	over	100	pairs	of	shoes	including	some	
brand	new	shoes	that	have	been	donated.		All	the	proceeds	will	go	to	World	Vision	
to	support	the	40	hour	famine.	

SNOW IN THE PARK 
Join us at Snow in the Park 2017 on Sunday June 18th! 
Royal Reserve (off Beauchamp Drive) 
Massey  - 11am – 3pm 
It’s totally free, so bring the whole family along to experience something we don’t 
see a lot in Auckland… SNOW! 
Toboggan run, under 6’s snowboard area plus snow play area. Snow provided by 
Snow Planet. 
-          Sled racing demonstrations with Siberian huskies. 
-          Children’s entertainment, including a crafts area. 
-          Bumper-ball soccer. 
-          Food stalls. 
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‘Be Responsible’ 
To everyone in your family, your friends  

and neighbours -  
you can do this by always saying please  
and thank you, saying hello and goodbye. 

Making sure you show a appreciation for all the kindness  
you receive. 

KAPA HAKA PERFORMANCE AT ARATAKI 
A wonderful sunny day to be at Arataki in the Waitakere Ranges.  

Twenty girls and fifteen boys performed with great enthusiasm both 
inside, and as an encore, outside on the deck.  We were surrounded by 

families from our school, they were so proud of their children.  
Thanks to Mrs Scherning, Tahee, Mark, Anne and Lisa who have 

worked so hard to make this day happen.  

Thank you those families who came along to our
 Whanau Family Discussions.

Our new lunchroom menu is working well, thank you for your support - 
please remember we need the correct money when ordering. 

Wednesday 14 June is our Whānau Voice Hui.  Held in Room 16,  
from 3.15 - 4.00pm,  All Welcome - Nau mai haere mai 

Thursday 15 June - Board of Trustees Meeting 5.30pm 

	 	 	 Irene	Ogden	-	Principal	



SORE THROATS MATTER 
They can lead to rheumatic fever and 

heart damage.   
If your child has a sore throat,  

get it checked EVERY TIME! 

Haumaru - Be Safe 
Rm 1 Timoci Matanakilagi  Rm 2 Lucas McCausland 
Rm 3 Howard Lainantha  Rm 4  Kiritia Poutu-Welsh 
Rm 5 Annette Malafu  Rm 6  Tiara Manumua 
Rm 7 Jayden Pou   Rm 9 Zane Opinion 
Rm 10 Dhavnn Naiker  Rm 11 Esther Aolele 
Rm 12 Harry Leaf   Rm 13 Soul Pine 
Rm 14 Jazmine Kumar  Rm 15 Vance Guo 
Rm 17 Nesa Esela   Rm 18 Samuel Fotu 

Whakakoha - Be Respectful 
Rm 1 Brieanna DeLaurier  Rm 2 Eli Clark 
Rm 3 Wenuri Dewalamuni  Rm 4  James Alefaio 
Rm 5 Badiah Ahmed  Rm 6  Lawrence Ulu-Kini 
Rm 7 Kharl Martinez  Rm 9 Rosemary Duffy 
Rm 10 David Pologa   Rm 11 Zameel Krishna 
Rm 12 Ruqaya Saeed  Rm 13 Helava Magatogia 
Rm 14 Cedric Grbic   Rm 15 Chrystal Tait 
Rm 17 Ahum Nair   Rm 18 Kyle Pita 

  

REMEMBER WE STILL NEED RECIPES AND 
SPONSORSHIP FOR OUR RECIPE BOOK!! 

Class	Room	Activity	and	School	Donation	payments	-					
Please	note	payments	are	now	due	for	Class	Room	Activity	and		

School	Donation	Payments.	
Please	come	to	the	of@ice	and	pay	these	ASAP.	

Please	inform	the	school	if	your	child	is	going	to	be	absent!	

- PLEASE NAME YOUR CHILD’S UNIFORM -  
so many jumpers handed into the office have no name on them -               

if  there is a name we will return them. 
Please also ensure your child has a spare pair of  clothes in their school 

bag incase they get wet and muddy. 

#————————————————————————————————— 

  Child’s Name:__________________________________________________Room:_____ 

I HAVE READ MY CHILD’S NEWSLETTER. 

Signed Parent/Guardian___________________________________ 

Cut out and return to the letterbox in the school office to go into the draw for a prize!   
This weeks winners were - 


Bobbyn - Rm 18, Lania - Rm 6, Lance - Rm 5, Rosemary - Rm 9                                           


DANCING 
Yay!! We’re doing dance again!  We revised previous dances and 
practiced beat together with ‘We will rock you’.  Also we did disco 
and ‘Can’t Stop the Feeling” together practicing the canon.  The 
canon was cool especially the dab.  Tuesday’s dance lesson was 
fantastic.         
    Annah - Room 4 


